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Dear Agoura City Council,

Cronies has been a reliable part of our community, serving beer and wine responsibly. Now,
they want to add margaritas to their menu due to customer demand. They’ve sincerely
addressed all the Planning Commission’s concerns and reached out to neighbors to ensure
smooth operations. Please support their application.

Thank you,
Michael Teitelbaum

Agoura Hills CA 91301





